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                   20 July 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

This year, GCSE results day is on Thursday 24 August at 9.45am.  GCSE and Vocational examination 

results can be collected from the Sports Centre.  

GCSE results day is a celebratory event and to ensure there is no overcrowding we will follow the 

format below: 

• Students have been placed into friendship groups and have been given an allocated time to 

collect their results. (See above). 

• All students will have a one-to-one meeting with a member of the Academy Leadership Team 

to discuss their results 

• During their one-to-one meeting students will also be able to enrol in Sixth Form 

• Connexions will be available in the Sports Hall to support any students who would like to 

discuss their destination options after collecting their results 

• Parents are welcome to join their child in the Sports Hall to collect their results 

• Once students have collected their results there will be opportunity for celebratory 

photographs with family and friends 

• Any queries after collecting results should be directed to Mr Harker, Vice Principal 

I hope you have a good summer and we look forward to celebrating excellent results with our 

students on Thursday 24 August at 9.45am 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr K Harker 

Vice Principal 

 


